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March 5, 2012 

 

Jim Haynes 
Chair of ACTA 

Re: ACTA Adopted Standards Due for Five Year Review 

 

Jim 

TR-41 notes that the following standards documents adopted by ACTA are due 
for their five-year review early in 2013: 

TIA-168-B, Telecommunications – Telephone Terminal Equipment – 
Labeling Requirements 

ANSI/TIA-1096-A, Telecommunications – Telephone Terminal 
Equipment – Connector Requirements for Connection of Terminal 
Equipment to the Telephone Network. 

We are aware that ACTA has received questions and comments on at least the 
ANSI/TIA-1096-A standard and has referred the person(s) with the concerns 
to TIA in the past year.  TR-41 would like to request ACTA’s assistance in 
encouraging parties who may feel there is a need to make changes to either 
document to bring their issues to our attention.  They may do so by submitting 
an email to standards@tiaonline.org, filling out the feedback form at 
http://www.tiaonline.org/about/contact-us, or contacting me directly at the 
email address given below. 

Thanks for your assistance in this matter. 

Steve 

Stephen R Whitesell 
Chair, TIA TR-41 
swhitesell@ieee.org 
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